Pulpit Announcements

Sixth Sunday in Ordinary Time February 13, 2022

- The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to <u>HOPE in Lancaster</u>. This is our local social outreach center. We're happy to support its work among those in need!
- The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in memory of Ann and John Leszek and Julian and Estelle Branniff. May they rest in peace.
- This Thursday morning, from 10:15 AM 11:30 AM, our Women's Faith Formation will meet for the start of a new program. The group will begin *Luke: The Gospel of Mercy*. Carole King, our Coordinator of Spiritual Formation, will facilitate the program. The program is free and open to all the women of the parish!
- Thank you also to all the parishioners who signed up for the evening event with Scott Hahn this Friday, February 18. The event is full. If you have not yet registered, I regret there is no space available. If you have registered, please be sure to come early and get comfortable. The event begins at 7:00 PM.
- Our next prayer outreach to the abortion clinic in Charlotte will be next Saturday, February 26, at 8:30 AM. We will provide a bus for older parishioners and those who have difficulty driving. Please see the Front Office.